



Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> May 2020

Dear Parents,

Please find attached a letter from the Chair of the Robinswood Academy Trust Board, Mr Barnard and Executive Headteacher, Mrs Hoodless, regarding the wider reopening of the Trust schools, including Waterwells Academy.

Please read the letter carefully.

I just want to highlight at this stage, that any wider reopening will not commence until 8th June earliest and this may not be to all year groups reported by the government based on numbers of key worker children, staffing and classroom space. The Trust Board are reviewing school proposals next week and we hope to communicate what we can offer by the end of next week at the latest.

If you believe you are a key worker and will be requiring childcare from school\* from 1st June, you must contact us to confirm your need asap (by Monday 25th May) on admin@waterwells.academy

Please note, this is school times only (8.50-3pm) and there is no wrap around care.

\*If you are currently using school childcare for key workers, you do not need to re-register as we already have your child attending.

I will be in touch next week when I will be able to confirm arrangements for any wider opening.

Kind regards,

Mrs Rawlings

Head of School Waterwells Primary Academy